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Doors Reopen June 1st - Register Now!

From: Bloom Dance Studio (no-reply@dancestudio-pro.com)
To:
Date: Thursday, May 7, 2020, 11:40 PM CDT

We want to remind you that Bloom will be REOPENING our Doors June 1st!

Starting this Monday we will begin advertising to the general public. Classes are filling quickly so we encourage
you to register now for your first pick in camps and/or classes.

There are so many great camps and classes to choose from, but we need you to complete your registrations as soon as
possible, as class size will be capped to meet our health and safety requirements.

Currently, we are offering an
(Please note: If the studio is not able to be open during a
scheduled camp, we will offer a 100% refund policy for all affected registrations.)

We will be adhering to strict cleaning and hygiene protocol when the studio opens to keep our dancers and staff healthy.
We will be sharing more details in the near future.

danceatbloom.com/ summer

We hope to see many of you this summer!
Bloom Dance Studio

In the past, you provided Bloom Dance Studio with your email address . Occasionally, you will receive brief announcements from us
regarding the studio. If you no longer want to receive these announcements, please click unsubscribe to request that your email be removed.

m


http://danceatbloom.com/summer



